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Sable Kitchen 
Adams Environmental, Inc. 
13032 Nacogdoches Road, Suite 214 
San Antonio, TX 78217 
 
Dear Sable Kitchen: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your application for certification in our Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program has
been approved with the South Central Texas Regional Certification Agency (SCTRCA) and with the State of Texas Unified
Certification Program (TUCP). In accordance with U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT) DBE certification eligibility
requirements promulgated at 49 CFR. Part 26 and/or Part 23 and is currently certified as a: 
 
*DBE 
 
Certification Number: 224039161 
Certification Anniversary: March 25, 2025 
 
Providing the following products or services: 
NAICS 541370: GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEM (GIS) BASE MAPPING SERVICES 
NAICS 541620: ECOLOGICAL RESTORATION CONSULTING SERVICES 
NAICS 541620: ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING SERVICES 
NAICS 541690: BIOLOGICAL CONSULTING SERVICES 
 
This certification shall remain valid, unless and until it has been removed in accordance with procedures set fourth in 49 CFR
§26.87. In order to remain certified, it is your obligation to submit an Annual Update and Affidavit (“No Change Affidavit”)
annually on or before the anniversary of your DBE certification. A No Change Affidavit is a sworn affidavit affirming that there
have been no changes in the firm’s circumstances affecting its size, disadvantage status, ownership or the control requirements
of the regulation, or any material change in the information provided in its application for DBE certification, including the
support documentation. Please note that the SCTRCA reserves the right to request any other documentation that may be
necessary to make a certification determination. 
 
Please notify this office within thirty (30) days of any changes affecting the size, ownership, control requirements, or any
material change in the information provided in the submission of the certification application. Failure to provide these changes
could result in your firm being removed from the certified vendor database. The SCTRCA and/or the TUCP reserve the right to
re-evaluate a firm’s certification status at anytime that they determine such re-evaluation is warranted. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the SCTRCA DBE Certification Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sheena Thomas 
Executive Director


